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Dear Chair Simpson and Directors:
Re:  Cariboo Memorial Hospital Redevelopment - Helipad

At its November 20, 2018 meeting, City of Williams Lake Council confirmed its support for
inclusion of a helipad in the redevelopment plan for Cariboo Memorial Hospital.

As you are aware, in our joint meeting with Cariboo Regional District Chair Margo Wagner and
Health Minister Adrian Dix at the 2018 UBCM Convention, Minister Dix confirmed his
Ministry’s commitment to including a helipad at Cariboo Memorial Hospital. The commitment
to work in partnership to ensure this critical service happens is extremely important to health
care delivery for our entire region.

We will continue to advocate for these crucial improvements to Cariboo Memorial Hospital.

Yours sincetely,
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Mayor ;Walt Cobb
City of Williams Lake

¢: Chair Margo Wagner and Directors, Cariboo Regional District

o,

www.williamslake.ca fﬂ/kﬁ /ﬁe 4”@5”/

of the
00 CHILCOTIN



